
Highland Highlights

309 Highland Road 
Ithaca, NY 14850

Office Hours: 9:00- 1:00 p.m.

Phone: 607-257-6033   

E-mail: Office@fccithaca.org

Website: www.fccithaca.org

First Congregational 
Church 

United Church of Christ

February 27-March 6, 2019   

CALENDAR

Wednesday, February 27 
1:00 p.m. Bible–side Chats(a.k.a. Bible Study)
Thursdays, February 28 
6:00 p.m.                 Handbells 
7:15 p.m.                Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room)
Friday, March 1
7:00 p.m.                  Youth Movie Night (Parlor)
Saturday, March 2 
11:00 a.m.                 Memorial Service for Joyce Paleen 
Sunday, March 3 
9:00 a.m.                 Junior Chime Rehearsal 
10:00 a.m.               Worship/ Communion 
11:15 a.m.               Coffee & Fellowship 
11:20 a.m.               Dish-to-Pass (FH)
11:20 a.m. FCC Against Hate Action Meeting (FH) 
11:20 a.m.               Junior Bell Rehearsal 
5:30 p.m.                 Youth Book Group
Monday , March 4 
10:30 a.m.             Women’s Book Study (Library) 
Tuesday , March 5
6:00 p.m.                 Worship Committee 
Wednesday, March 6
1:00 p.m. Bible–side Chats (a.k.a. Bible Study)
7:00 p.m.                 Ash Wednesday Service 
Thursday, March 7
6:00 p.m.                 Handbells 
7:15 p.m.                 Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room)

mailto:Office@fccithaca.org
http://www.fccithaca.org/
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Please Note 

More Giving Options- No cash? Don’t write checks? No problem! You can 
now support FCCI through on-line giving at https://fccithaca.org/donate/ or 
click on the link on our home page. Support can now be directed to 3 
different funds: Stewardship, MS Work Trip Fund, and HS Work Trip Fund. 
Check it out!

Boxed  offering envelopes- For those who want them, offering envelopes are 
available on the sign-up table in the narthex. Please pick yours up!

 Readers, ushers, coffee servers, greeters, acolytes, offering counters, and 
flower providers are needed. Please sign up in the narthex or online through 

SignUpGenius. SignUpGenius link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0849aaab2ba3fa7-sunday2

Sunday March 3, 2019

Offering Counters (Finance Committee): (2 slots open)

Reader: FCCI Youth 
Greeters: FCCI Youth
Flowers: (1 slot open) 

Coffee/Snacks: Charlotte Bosworth (1 slots open for coffee) (1 slot open for snacks )

Communion Servers: Barbara Schramm, Siu-ling Wong Chaloemtiarana,

(2 slots open)

Ushers: FCCI Youth
Acolytes: FCCI Youth 

https://fccithaca.org/donate/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0849aaab2ba3fa7-sunday2
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February

Children & Youth

 On Thursday, February 28th from 6:00 to 8:00pm, the Interfaith Community of the 
greater Lansing-Ithaca area, and local Community Members invite you to an 
Interfaith Community Dish-to-Pass, hosted by the Lansing United Methodist 
Church, 32 Brickyard Road in Lansing.

o Please bring a labeled vegetarian/dairy dish-to-pass and an open heart to 
meet new friends.  If time or budget, make bringing a dish a hardship, please 
be our guest! This event is free and open to all. We welcome all of our 
neighbors from all Faith traditions: Christian, Muslim, Jewish, etc., and those 
unaffiliated with a specific faith group; ALL are truly welcome.

o YOU can make a difference. It’s not just about a great meal and great 
conversation (Although you will experience both of these). It’s about building 
relationships and setting an example for our children, our community, and the 
world.

World Peace begins in your own backyard

 Looking for a Lenten activity? Children's and Youth Ministries are excited to 
provide materials for "Breaking the Chains," a family-friendly Lenten devotional 
designed for all ages to set aside time in Lent to participate in God's work of 
breaking the chains of injustice, apathy, violence, and despair. It's set up as a paper 
chain, with 40 purple links for each day of Lent and white links for each Sunday. 
Each day, break a link in the paper chain and consider the suggested prayer, 
conversation, or action item. These materials will be available at the Welcome 
Table. Email AnnaSannes@fccithaca.org for an electronic copy. 

mailto:AnnaSannes@fccithaca.org
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 Interested in exploring the roots of and taking action against hate? A new group is forming at our 
church called FCC-AHA (FCC Against Hate Action). We plan to read material on the underlying 
causes of hate, learn more about how hate groups form, and explore the ways in which our 
progressive faith tradition can equip us to live more fully in the way of love as modeled by 
Jesus. The Anti-Defamation League reports that anti-Semitic incidents increased 57% last year in 
the U.S. (Audit of Anti-Semitic Incidents, 2017). Many mass shootings in our country, including 
especially the recent shooting at the Tree of Life synagogue, are motivated by what philosopher 
Peter Sloterdijk describes as a “rage" that has deep roots in western history. Dehumanization of the 
“other" seems to drive so much cruelty, and yet scripture is clear: "You must not hate another 
person ...; you must love your neighbor as yourself" (Leviticus 19:17-18).In what ways can our faith 
equip us to love better and to live differently? If you're interested in thinking more deeply about 
these issues and in taking action against hate in our town and world, please join this group! Our 
first meeting will be during the dish-to-pass meal on March 3rd.  Grab some food and join our 
table! For more information, contact Rev. Kaden.

FCC Against Hate Action

 The Peace by Piece group at St. Luke meets twice a month to make quilts. Last year, our quilts went 
to Armenia, Ethiopia, Guatemala and Rwanda, among other places. We invite you to come and take 
part in our special intro day where you can learn about this project of Lutheran World Relief. We 
are having an open house on March 16th 2019 at 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. All events will be in the 
downstairs in the Fellowship Hall of St. Luke Lutheran Church, 103 Oak Ave., Ithaca. Please feel free 
to bring donations of extra fabric (especially big pieces!) or thread. For more information please 
contact: Aara Edwards if you have any questions at (607) 592-9766 or by email at 
aara@post.harvard.edu. Please check out the flyer located on the bulletin outside the church's 
office at FCCI for more information. 

Mission Quilt Day at St. Luke Lutheran 

 On Sunday, March 31 at 2:00-3:30 p.m. at FCCI. Frist Congregational Church of Ithaca will host 
and Rev. Dr. Kaden will participate at this fun event to benefit the Cancer Resource Center, 
along with a diverse line-up of area faith leaders from downtown houses of worship, the 
campuses, and the hospital. Please join, like, invite and  share our Facebook event page, and 
help us spread the word! For more information please contact: Gary Stewart at  
gjs28@cornell.edu. To benefit the Cancer Resource Center of the Finger Lakes
http://www.crcfl.net/index.php/one-funny-ithaca-story-31118/

One Funny Ithaca Story: Houses of Worship Edition

March

 Lenten dinners and Bible study will begin on Wednesday, March 13th at 6:00 p.m. and 
continue weekly through April 10th. There will be children’s programming provided in room 1-
2 (past the office). No RSVP is required. You are welcome to come for just the dinner, just the 
book study (to start at about 6:45) ,or both. The book we will be reading is Inspired: Slaying 
Giants, Walking on Water, and Loving the Bible Again by Rachel Held Evans. If you would like 
the office to order a copy for you, please add your name to the sign-up sheet in the narthex, 
or call Erica at the office. The cost of the book is $15.

Lenten Dinners & Book Study  

mailto:aara@post.harvard.edu
mailto:gjs28@cornell.edu
http://www.crcfl.net/index.php/one-funny-ithaca-story-31118/
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Make a Difference  

 The Special Offering for March benefits Protestant Cooperative Ministries (PCM). 
PCM has Sunday services on campus during the academic year, fosters spiritual 
search and growth in an "inclusive and compassionate community", and offers 
"opportunities for friendship, fellowship and fun.” Cornell's PCM website 
is http://pcm.curw.cornell.edu

o On Sunday March 3, Hans Slechta, a Junior at Cornell from will give a 
Minute for Ministry.

o On Sunday March 24, Patricia MacQueen will speak. She is a second year 
Cornell Geophysics grad student from Denver. 

Outreach

http://pcm.curw.cornell.edu/

